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Comments: I strongly oppose the use of herbicides and other spray treatments within the project area. Run-off

from a hard rain could carry chemicals into waterways, having unknown downstream impacts. Frequent wind

movement makes the spread of these treatments extend beyond planned boundaries, perhaps even onto private

property.

 

 

 

Furthermore, it is my very limited understanding that much of the use of these chemicals is to treat a logged area

to prevent growth of invasive species. If this is the case, why not leave the timber alone and instead invest the

money we would have spent on purchase and application of these chemicals into safer and more environmental

management practices.


